
Friday 11th October 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Halloween – Whole School ‘Trick-or Treat’

After the success of the Whole School Halloween event over the last few years, we would like to invite the

children to take part in this again. We will be celebrating Halloween on Friday 25th October 2024. Children are

invited to come to school wearing their Halloween costumes or spooky non-uniform.

During the day, we will be running a whole school ‘trick-or-treat’ event and a spooky Halloween disco in the hall.

Whilst trick-or-treating, the children will be invited to move around school to visit other classrooms where they

will receive a trick or a treat. If you would like to donate treats (either pre-packed sweets or small non-food items

such as ‘party bag fillers’/pencils etc) please send them into school by Wednesday 23rd October. Please can we

ask that any party bag items are large and not items that could be mouthed/swallowed by our children.

Alternatively, if you are able to donate any Halloween outfits that your child has grown out of we would be hugely

appreciative of this so that every pupil can have the opportunity to join in. If you are able to make a monetary

donation this will be used towards additional treats, decorations or clothes.

During this event, we will also be running a Café, which will be run by the KS4 children from 9.30am - 11.00am.

The children will be raising money as part of the MacMillan Coffee Morning. Moreover, we also have the exciting

opportunity this year to have the Scholastics Book Fair in school. You can visit this stall with your pupils and buy

any books of interest online or using cash on the day. There will be more information regarding the Book Fair in a

separate letter.

We hope this will once again be a really wonderful and fun day for your child to take part in. If you have any

questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me through the school office or via email.

Thank you

Mrs Sally Hall

SENCo,

Assistant Headteacher.

T. 01423 864583 E. admin@forest-school.org.uk
Discover how we make a difference at forest.n-yorks.sch.uk



Halloween –Trick or Treat Event 

I give/do not give (please circle) permission for my child .................................................................... (name) to

participate in trick or treating.

I have attached a sweet/treat donation or donation of money towards the event:

Yes or No (please circle)

I would like to attend the MacMillan Coffee morning between 9:30am – 11:00am:

Yes or No (please circle).

Please state the number of people coming to the MacMillan Coffee morning. _____

My child has allergies. Yes or No (please circle)

If Yes, please give details below:

Signed……………………………………………………………………..
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